Albert Hayes, Sr. joined the Board of the Hudson River-Black River Regulating District (HRBRRD) in
September of 2010. Prior to joining the Board of the HRBRRD, Mr. Hayes was employed by the HRBRRD
from 1989 to 2010. He retired as a foreman from the Regulating District. Prior to his service with the
Regulating District, he worked for the New York State Department of Transportation in highway
maintenance for many years. In community service, Mr. Hayes served for many years on the
Democratic Committee of Fulton County. He currently resides in Johnstown, New York.



